
After 36 years of service to

Montgomery College

please join us in wishing

KATHLEEN A. WESSMAN
all the best on her retirement

Wednesday, March 8, 2017

3:00 pm to 5:00 pm

Office of Information Technology Building (OITB)

15400 Calhoun Drive, Suite 310

Conference Room 304

Rockville, Maryland 20855

Please R.S.V.P. raquel.bunai@montgomerycollege.edu

by Friday, March 3, 2017

In lieu of gifts, please make a donation

to the Montgomery College Foundation

Richard (Dick) Wessman Memorial Endowed Scholarship
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